
TOWN OF COUNTYLINE
2843 County Line Drive, County Line

P.O. Box 130
Trafford, Alabama 35172
Telephone: 205-590-1649

Fax: 205-590-1649

Minutes of Special Meeting held on July 17th, 2013 at 6:30 pm.

The mayor and all council members were present at this meeting with Gary Stricklin our Blount County

Commissioner to discuss the proposals presented for road work on Deans Ferry Road and Cobb Brazeel

Road. The mayor and council were allowed to ask any questions regarding how the work was to be done

And materials to be used. Commissioner asked who had paved these roads in the past. Councilor Brenda

Lowe stated that Blount Co did the paving that the Town of County Line had never had enough money

to pave the roads Comm. Stricklin is to check on that for us, also to check if they have a payment plan

To help us with the cost to us. He will let us know what he can find.

Councilor Steve Brewer made a motion to adjourn Floyd Philpot seconded. Meeting adjourned at

8:00pm.

Submitted by Brenda Philpot

Town Clerk
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